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Comments: Option 1

 

To whom it may concern,

 

The tongass forest should remain in its current state, and the roadless rule should remain fully in effect.

Preservation of public lands for spiritual, cultural and public good is more important than the profits of a few

companies. Option 1 (full enforcement of the roadless rule) is the way our government should proceed with our

lands.

 

Sincerely,

 

Erik Love

 

[Position]


